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U.S. Department
of Transportation
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Administration . Office of Rulemaking

Mr. Douglas C. Macnair, Director
Regulatory and Certification Policy
Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association
421 Aviation Way

Frederick, MD 21701-4798

Dear Mr. Macnair:

800 Independence Ave. SW
Washington, D.C. 20591

March 11, 1999
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Your petition for rulemaking was received by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
on February 22, 1999, and has been entered in the public docket (No. 29476). The FAA
is currently reviewing your petition and will provide you a response as soon as possible.

If you have any questions in the meantime, you may call me at (202) 267-8199. In order
to serve you better, please have your docket number available when you call.

Sincerely,

otz I
Elizabeth I. Allen
Transportation Industry Analyst, ARM-105



